
Draft resolution        
 
AAP staff express their disgust at the handling of the 

current redundancy process. 

 

Members of staff have found the whole process 

extremely distressing. Morale is at an all-time low, 

further exacerbated by the lack of transparency in the 

process. 

 

If management feel the need to reduce staff numbers, 

then a planned process through natural attrition is 

preferable to forced redundancy. 

 

We call on the company to increase the overall 

redundancy package out of respect for the years of 

service staff have served. 

 

In notifying about the redundancies, we were distressed 

to see what was essentially a press release from the 

company about the redundancy was carried as a news 

piece on the wire. It should have been identified as a 

company statement. 

 


